
Important information for Haj Group Organizers 

The Haj Consul in the Indian Mission in Kingdom of Saudi Arabia has 
informed that the following process for purchase of Mashaer package 
by the HGOs has been introduced by the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia from 
this year: 

a. The HGOs will request the Haj Affair Office, CGI, JEddah, to 
purchase the package from the basic service providers. 

b. The request is required to be sent to the head of the Haj Affairs 
Office for approval. 

c. Once it is approved, the request is forwarded to the service 
provider and package is purchased. 

2. The process of purchase of package (Mashaer) by HGOs, unlike 
previous years, will be different as this year it has also to be approved 
by the Haj Affairs Office. 

All HGOs, taking part in Haj operations this year may please note. 


